
Albany Township Recreation Committee

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday May 6th 2024, at 7:33

Members Present:  Lucy Muth, Stephen Hamm, and Renee Olszewski, Steve Wade, Sandra 

Wessner

The Board Member are as Follows:

Stephen Hamm- Chairman

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman

Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Meeting Adjourned at 8:33pm

Next Meeting June 3rd, 2024

Submitted by Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Tomorrow Fund Grant came through for one ADA picnic table 
Anonymous donor is gifting the rest of the funds for the second picnic table
Decided where we will put the two tables
Discussed progress of last years spraying and the conditions of the fields
Placed plastic on the triangle in the park for the start of the wild flowers
Apparels for land gift can came at $15,000


